LUDHAM PARISH COUNCIL

Community Speedwatch
Community Speed Watch (CSW) is a locally driven initiative where active members of the community join together with the support of the Police to monitor speeds of vehicles using speed detection devices. Vehicles exceeding the speed limit are referred to the Police with the aim of educating drivers to reduce their speeds. 

Volunteers receive appropriate training, and are supported by neighbourhood policing team (NPT) staff. The scheme aims to cater for the problem of real or perceived speed related offending, and through partnership with the community it is to be used in circumstances that are necessary, justifiable and proportionate in order to:
 
· Reduce death and injury on the roads

· Improve the quality of life for local communities

· Reduce the speed of vehicles to the speed limit

· Increase public awareness of inappropriate speed
Catfield Parish Council have organised a Speedwatch team, and have invited members from Ludham to join them and work together.  If you are interested in this please contact the clerk.
WW1 exhibition in Church
The Parish Council congratulates all those involved in organising such a wonderful WW1 exhibition in St Catherine’s Church 
Bottle Banks

Towards the end of this year householders will be able to recycle glass in their green bins.  Although this will be convenient for householders, it also may impact on them financially!  Currently, and for many years, villages have all benefitted from glass recycling bottle banks because they receive money every year from North Norfolk District Council.  This money has meant that Parish Councils are able to keep their part of the Council Tax as low as possible.  When people are able to recycle their bottles in their own green bins this will mean that fewer people will recycle bottles in bottle banks, which will mean that the Parish Council will receive less money (and the Parish part of the Council Tax would then increase).  Although we will obtain bottle banks and encourage householders and tourists to use them, it is inevitable that income will be reduced.  Please consider this (when recycling your bottles) when the time comes

Parish Council meetings are held on the first Tuesday of each month at 7.30pm in the Church Room. The agenda is published on the noticeboards on Bakers Arms Green before the meeting. During the meeting, there is an opportunity for the public to comment on planning applications or any other items they wish to bring to the notice of the Council. Meetings are open to the public and you are most welcome to attend.
The next meeting will take place on September 2nd 2014

Clerk: Jo Beardshaw, ludhamparishclerk@hotmail.co.uk.  01692 670787

